
Brisbane Park   

Infant School 
 

 

Our value of the month 

is Respect 

                                                   

Milk is available free to all U5s 
and children entitled to free 
school meals. Milk can also be 
ordered and paid for using Cool 
Milk.  Website: 
www.coolmilk.com/parents 

Newsletter 

Welcome back to 

school.  

We hope everyone 

had a lovely 

Christmas and a  

Peaceful  

New Year. 

Christmas Jumper Day Friday 16th December 

 

 

 

 

 

More  

photos  
on our  

Website and  

Facebook 

YEAR 2 CHILDREN TRANSFERRING TO JUNIOR 
SCHOOL SEPTEMBER 2023 

You must apply by 15th January 2023, you can apply 
online or call into the front office for a form. 

https://www.cumbria.gov.uk/childrensservices/schoolsandlearning/lss/schooladmissions.asp 

PE DAYS  
Remember to wear your PE kit 
on the day of PE, with your 
hoodie or school jumper,  
joggers, leggings or shorts if 
warm and a t-shirt.  Hoodies 
with the school logo can be 
bought from Identity. Please 
remove any jewellery. 

 Mon Tues  Wed Thurs Fri 

Rec PE    PE 

Y1 PE   PE  

Y2    PE PE 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO BOOK 
EARLY BREAKFAST/ 

AFTER SCHOOL WRAPAROUND 
CLUB THE FRIDAY BEFORE THE 
WEEK NEEDED WE WILL NOT BE 
ACCEPTING BOOKINGS AFTER 
THIS TIME DUE TO STAFFING 

Our Christmas Nativities 

More  

photographs 

on our  
website 

After School Clubs 

Monday— Football Club Reception/Year 1 

Monday– Construction Club—Reception 

Thursday-Cooking/Reading Club—Year 1/2 

Friday— Football Club Year 2 

Book on Parentpay 

Return to 
school 

Wednesday 
4th January 

2023 

 
February Half Term—  

week of Monday 20th February 
Return to school Monday 27th February 

https://www.cumbria.gov.uk/childrensservices/schoolsandlearning/lss/schooladmissions.asp

